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Family Day  

Last Friday, 57 visitors signed in for Family Day. This was a great time of sharing the morning 
with students in a normal day’s program. Thank you to all our visitors on the day.  

 

20th Anniversary BBQ          

There were about 80 guests on Saturday night. This 
was a positive time of fellowship and reminiscing 
through the 20 years of our wonderful school and 
giving thanks to God for His blessing. 
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Choir Performance at Lifeworks Church 

A small number of our regular choir performed at the Lifeworks Church Official Opening on 
Saturday morning. Our students were small in number, but performed beautifully.  

Thank you Mrs Kempfe 

 

Tennis in Term 4 

Please email the office if you would like your children to participate in tennis coaching on Friday 
afternoons in term 4. admin@gcs.qld.edu.au  

 

Fundraising News 
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2018 Planning Forms 

This is an important time for next year’s planning. Please ensure that you have returned your 
form by This Thursday 14 September.  

Earn & Learn Stickers 

This is the last week for stickers to be handed in to the school office. The stickers collected will 
be used to redeem some school resources during the holiday break. Thank you to all families 
who have supported this initiative.  

School Office Hours during September Holidays 

The school office will be attended Monday 18 to Wednesday 20 September. Please email 
admin@gcs.qld.edu.au if you have any queries during the holiday break.  

September Holidays 

I hope and pray that your family has a restful and enjoyable holiday break. I look forward to 
seeing our students and families at the beginning of next term. 
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